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General Comment
The proposed change is an unconscionable breach of trust to the people and lands of our nation. It would be 
an undoing of the imposed regulations that are provided to protect the planet and our human environment. It 
would pose an extreme danger to all workers that are engaged in the disposal of our waste from trash can to 
landfills. There is also the cumulative effect on repeated exposure, that is why radiologists and techs stand 
behind shields and/or wear protective gear while doing their jobs. The regulations that are in place need to be 
enforced and not amended so that the corporations can stuff a few more dollars into their coffers.
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